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DPU 2.10 Please provide an estimated completion date and total cost estimate for the 
proposed intermediate high pressure replacement program. 

  
Answer:  The total estimated cost to replace the intermediate high pressure mains identified 

in QGC Exhibit 1.10 is $100 to $115 million dollars.  If $10 million were to be 
spent a year, the replacement program could be completed in roughly 10 to 12 
years.   

 
 
 Prepared by:  Brad Hasty, General Manager Engineering & Project Management, Questar 

Gas Company 
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